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Peab builds Stridsberg Bridge in 
Trollhätten  
 
Peab has been commissioned to build the Stridsberg Bridge in Trollhättan. The 
customer is Trollhättan City and the contract is worth SEK 329 million.  
 
Stridsberg Bridge will span over Göta River between the area Hjulkvarnelund and the new 
city borough Vårvik in Trollhättan. The bridge will be about 254 meters long with an 
openable part in the form of a double folding bridge. 
 
“We look forward to beginning construction of the Stridsberg Bridge. The bridge is a key to 
the community development of Trollhätten, which we are proud to be a part of,” says Berth 
Larsson, Region Manager Peab.   
 
Stridsberg Bridge will reduce traffic density on existing bridges and create a clearer division 
of traffic between east and west Trollhätten. The bridge will be available for pedestrians, 
bicyclists, mass transit and cars. Particular consideration will be taken to unprotected users 
by building four meter wide pedestrian and bicycle paths and a 3.5 meter wide car lane in 
both directions.  
 
“Building Stridsberg Bridge is a step towards the future, a link which further connects 
Trollhätten and everyone that lives here. Stridsberg Bridge is an asset for all of Trollhätten 
in so many ways,” says Paul Åkerlund, Chairman of the Municipal Board. 
 
On Thursday a scaled-down, due to COVID-19, groundbreaking ceremony will be held with 
Paul Åkerlund, Chairman of the Municipal Board.  
 
The project is a turnkey contract in partnering. Construction will begin in November 2020 
and is expected to be completed in the spring of 2023.  
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Berth Larsson, Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 48 94 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees 
and SEK 58 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 



 

 


